
 Thursday, April 11,2024

PARK WESTEN PLACE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL INVITES YOU TO

PARTICIAPTE IN OUR ANNUAL

SCIENCESHOWCASE

       Who: All Park Western students interested in showcasing
                  their science passions
       When: Please bring completed projects to the auditorium 
                   Wednesday, April 10,2024. 
       Where: Park Western Auditorium
                  

*Early projects will not be accepted due to space limitations.




